
 

 

Sanibel Fire & Rescue District 

Final Budget Hearing 

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED HEARING 
 
The final hearing adopting millage rate and budget on Wednesday, September 
28, 2022, for the Sanibel Fire & Rescue District is being rescheduled due to 
Hurricane Ian. 
 
A rescheduled final budget hearing will be held on: 
 

Friday, September 30, 2022 
5:01 PM 

at 
Fire Station 171, located at 

2351 Palm Ridge Road 
Sanibel, Florida 33957 

 
 

 

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, persons needing a special accommodation to 

participate in this proceeding should contact Sanibel Fire and Rescue District at (239) 472-552 no later 

than one day prior to the proceeding. If hearing impaired, telephone the Florida Relay Service Number at 

(800) 955-8711 (TDD) or (800) 955-8770 (VOICE) for assistance. 

 

If a person decides to appeal any decision made by the Fire Board of Commissioners, with respect to any 

matter considered at such meeting or hearing, he or she will need a record of the proceedings and for such 

purpose, he or she may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made, which record 

includes the testimony and evidence which the appeal is to be based. 


